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Winter 2019 

Trouble at the Fenceline 

As we all know there are many things 

that go on at an industrial facility that 

may or may not be harmful to the pub-

lic during the lifetime of its operation. 

The people are often left in the dark 

about the environmental dangers  until 

after the facility closes.  Erie Coke,  

however, is not hidden from the public 

eye. The community surrounding Erie 

Coke  has a very visible record of envi-

ronmental  damage which clearly can 

be attributed to the facility.   

A perfect illustration of this is these 

photos taken outside their gate on Port 

Access Road on December 01, of 2018. 

This had been reported to the Erie 

County Health Department as a  spill 

into the sewer system on November 26 

2018. Despite being reported as 

cleaned up  on the 28th, this mess 

shown here does not look very cleaned 

up. This spill was also reported to the 

Department of Environmental Protec-

tion which has failed to take any en-

forcement actions for polluting the wa-

terway or potentially polluting the air 

with particulate matter when the dried 

residue becomes airborne.  

A Cloud of Emissions 

Erie Coke has also been cited for gener-

ating emissions that pass the property 

line in the past . Their Federal Title V 

Clean Air Permit forbids emissions from 

crossing the property line. A recent 

photo taken  June 08, 2018 clearly indi-
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cates  Erie Coke’s failure to meet this 

stipulation in their permit. This photo  

shows a dirty plume of particulate 

matter-laden black smoke trailing well 

past their property line . 

That photo was taken just last year  but 

what about today? The  photo below 

was taken by Dr. Mike Campbell at the 

East Avenue Boat Launch on Feb 14, 

2019 which demonstrates unequivocal-

ly that Erie Coke is not honoring their 

Title V Clean Air Permit. Sooty black 

particulate matter covered the ice  at 

the boat launch and dead fish littered 

the beach.  Erie Coke is the only possi-

ble source of origination .  

Who to Contact:  

PA Department of Environmental Protection  

Northwest Service Representative,  

Kim Yeakle (814) 332-6839 | kyeakle@pa.gov 

230 Chestnut Street, Meadville, PA 16335 

State Wide Toll-Free Number 1-866-255-5158 

In cooperation with GASP 

Group Against Smog and Pollution  

http://gasp-pgh 

 

If you see dirty smoke, tarry spills or 

fresh soot deposits coming from Erie 

Coke like the ones shown in this 

newsletter don’t hesitate to call the 

DEP right away. Don’t let Erie Coke 

get away with failing to meet their 

permit requirements. This is com-

pletely unacceptable for the people 

who live and work in the shadow of 

Erie Coke. This behavior must stop 

now!   

 Have a story to tell? Contact Us! 
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